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From:

Sent: 29 March 2021 20:05

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Application for a Premises Licence for 2, 3-5 Marlborough Court, Pickford Street,
Macclesfield, SK116JD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To whom this may concern,

| would like to submit my concerns to the above premises licence as a resident in the apartment block directly
opposite the address for licence.

Firstly, the application is requesting alcohol to be served between 11 % and 14 % hours per day across the week,
which given its location within a communal/residential courtyard raises safety concerns such as broken / discarded
glass, drunk and disorderly patrons making excessive noise at closing time, patrons’ cars left in the residential car
park / damage to residents’ vehicles along with the inevitability of the courtyard doubling up as an unofficial
smoking area, making the area unusable/unsafe by the residents during the day.

We are all too aware of the noise pollution of local bars such as Rumba and also the noise associated with the
smoking area of The Elbow Room late into the night; | feel it is in the interest of the residents that this be looked
into further as | feel it would further affect quality of life, especially when the proposed licence is requesting
recorded and/or live music until the latest of 0230hrs- this will inevitably cause further disturbance with artists /
performers packing up and leaving along with the emptying of bottles bins etc ( | can usually hear (pre-covid) when
the barstaff from Fever empty their bins around 4:30am and their storage area is at the corner of Lower Exchange
Street & Boden Street)

| hope the above concerns could be taken into consideration for the proposed licence,

Kind regards,



